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The County Board approved the contract with STT, to provide security at the Mason County Courthouse.
The Board also approved the Sheriff hiring a bailiff to serve the Courts.

The Board approved the appointment of Administrator Knizacky and Commissioner Steve Hull to serve
as Ex-Officio Members on the Mason County Planning Commission for the 5 year update of the zoning
ordinance.

The Board has discussed potential uses of the space at the Mason County Airport that was previously
occupied by the Chamber of Commerce. No decisions have been made at this time. Input from
employees will be received at the committee level.

John Cotton, Veteran's Service Officer provided a report to the Board. John has served over 130 Veterans
seeking assistance. Assistance in the form of disability application assistance, food, housing, taxes,
transportation and medical services. ‘

The Board approved going out for bids for the Courthouse roofing project. WTA Architects are assisting
with the project.



